                                            Halloween 
Last Friday to celebrate Halloween we had lots of Halloween themed activities going on including baking spooky cakes, pumpkin carving and a Halloween disco. Everyone put lots of effort in to their costumes, well done everybody!

Sgoil-Araich have been busy getting to know all about the human body after some Halloween skeletons sparked lots of questions. The children have been enjoying playing as Doctors and first aiders and have been looking after babies too. 

      Nursery news[image: ]
                                      Other Information

Can we please remind parents to not send their children to nursery with toys from home, this can cause distress if toys become lost or broken.
With the weather getting colder can we ask that children come suitably dressed. We will still be offering outdoor play and outdoor learning during all weathers, so waterproofs and wellies are advised. 
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We have been creating a range of symmetrical pictures and patterns using a range of media. We took out symmetry learning both indoors and outdoors and made some great creations. 
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